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Patient Liaison Group Newsletter  -  June 2024
Appointment Cancellations: Did Not Attend!

Since December 1358 patients have not attended for their appointments

If you are unable to make your appointment, then please can you remember to call the Surgery and cancel it so that another patient can use it
NHS App

Did you know?
If you are unable to attend an appointment, you can cancel this using the NHS app.
Please go to the Appointments section and select GP Appointments and then choose to Cancel.
Reminder Text

You can cancel
The Surgery sends reminder text messages to patients that have an appointment booked in advance.  This text contains also contains a link to cancel should be unable to attend.
If you have opted out of the text messages from the Surgery then may not receive this message.
Shingles Vaccination
It is strongly recommended that when you become eligible for vaccination against shingles you take the opportunity to arrange an appointment with the Practice. You should be aware that you can get shingles more than once, so it's important to get vaccinated even if you have had shingles before.
If you have turned 65 years of age on or after 1st September 2023, or if you are already aged 70 to 79, then you are eligible for a shingles vaccination. In addition, all severely immunosuppressed patients aged 50 and over (with no upper age limit) are also eligible.
The Practice will contact you when you become eligible; this will usually be by letter, text, telephone or email. If you think you're eligible but you have not been contacted, please get in touch with the Practice

MMR Vaccines
With the spread of Measles growing and cases now being reported in Hertfordshire, now is the time to get vaccinated.
The MMR vaccines were introduced in the UK in 1988 so many patients born before this may not have been offered the vaccine.  The single measles vaccines were introduced in 1968 which would have covered for just measles; however, you are still eligible for the MMR if you wish.
If you would like to have the vaccine or are unsure if you are covered for Measles, Mumps and Rubella,

Rainbow Run 2024
The above event is returning for a third year on Sunday 23rd June 2024 at Ridlins Athletics Stadium – Stevenage.  If you and your family are interested in signing up then please follow using the link below

https://www.enhhcharity.org.uk/event/rainbow24

Stevenage Day – 9th June 2024
The Practice along with members of the Stevenage South PCN PPG (SSPCN PPG) manned a stall at this event along with a representative from Diabetes UK.  The aim was to help promote the services provided by the Surgeries.  


Surgery Updates
We will be launching a new look, updated website in early July with better features and functionality. It should be easier to navigate and to understand.

We will be installing CCTV soon in all public areas at both sites in order to keep all of our staff and patients safe.

Staff Updates
Dr Takanori Shimizu (Tak) has become a salaried GP. Tak has worked for us as a locum for a long time now and we are delighted he will be joining us on a more permanent basis.

Welcome also to new admin team member Rachael who joined us in May.

Nurse Angela has returned to us after being away for 3 years. Angela is very experienced and a welcome re-addition to our staff.

Goodbye To
Dr Linda Williams left us on 3rd May. Linda is a much loved and respected GP who will be much missed.

Training Days
We will be updating with the next training days soon, please check the website for details.
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